
 
 

 
20 November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
REMINDER School Fund 2019/20 Years 8-12 
 
As you know the School Fund contribution is a major source of School based finance and it enables 
Glenlola Collegiate to provide a wide range and a high level of services and facilities for the pupils 
throughout each year.  
 
Without additional school funds raised through this contribution it would simply not be possible to 
provide addition services to our pupils. 
 
To those parents who have registered their direct debit mandates may I first of all say thank you for 
taking the time to do so as this will be of tremendous benefit to the School.  However, if you have yet 
to return your direct debit mandate, I would urge you to do so for the reasons shown below. 
 
You are no doubt aware of the significant reductions in funding which schools have experienced in 
recent years, but thanks to contributions to date, we have been able to maintain a high standard of 
provision for pupils, enhancing their experience of School life. For example, School funds help support: 
 

 Upgrade of ICT equipment 

 Provision of additional lunchroom facilities 

It is hoped that you will choose to make this contribution to enable us to continue our investment in 
your child’s education in Glenlola Collegiate over the years ahead. The mandate should be completed 
as a soon as possible and returned to the School marked for the attention of Mrs Liz Ingham in the Finance 
Office.  
 
Should you have already forwarded the direct debit mandate please accept my thanks for your 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
W E Thompson 
Headmaster 

 


